
April 2022 

The Hextol Foundation is grateful to have received support from the following organisations since 1 April 2021: 

The Curtin PARP Fund, The 1989 Willan Charitable Trust , The Squires Foundation, and Thorne and Derrick at the Community Foundation Tyne & Wear and Northumberland 

Councillor Derek Kennedy’s Member’s Local Improvement Scheme 

Councillor Trevor Cessford’s Member’s Local Improvement Scheme 

Councillor Cath Homer’s Member’s Local Improvement Scheme 

The February Foundation 

The Smith (Haltwhistle and District) Charitable Trust 

The Joseph Strong Frazer Trust 

The Mr and Mrs William Donald Charitable Trust 

Hexham Town Council 

Sellafield HAWTT Programme 

The Welcome Club 

plus a number of individual donors 

https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Home.aspx

